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OFF  TO  A  GREAT  START  –  HARPER  GREY
PROUD TO SUPPORT ACCESS PRO BONO 2018
“GOING  PUBLIC”  EVENT

September 7, 2018

HARPER GREY LLP

3200 – 650 West Georgia Street
Vancouver, British Columbia, V6B
4P7
Canada

Tel: 604 687 0411
Fax: 604 669 9385

On September 7, 2018 the first Vancouver event for Access Pro Bono’s 2018 “Going
Public” event was held. The event took place in downtown Vancouver at Victory Square
Park and facilitated access to justice for low- and modest-income people by engaging
volunteer lawyers in advising pre-scheduled and drop-in clients on various legal issues.
Harper Grey lawyers, Scott Marcinkow and Prentice Durbin, were both on site and
provided legal advice at the clinic.

Harper Grey has been a proud Title Sponsor of the “Going Public Event” since 2014.

Read more about Access Pro Bono’s “Going Public Event” here.

https://harpergrey.com
https://www.harpergrey.com/lawyer/scott-marcinkow/
https://www.harpergrey.com/lawyer/prentice-durbin/
http://advice-a-thon.ca/

